2017 Small Grants Program



The Colorado Chapter of the Wildlife Society is pleased to announce its Small Grants Program for 2017.  The purpose of the program is to encourage and support those projects that have a direct impact on the management and conservation of wildlife and promote wildlife education.  For 2017 year, the chapter is offering two grants for projects that focus on research and management or projects that focus on wildlife education. One grant will be awarded to a research and management project and one grant will be awarded to an education project. The chapter is accepting applications from both members and student members of the chapter.  For more details regarding application requirements, please visit our website at
 http://wildlife.org/colorado/small-grants/
We encourage the winners of these grants to present their projects at the winter meetings. 

The deadline for applications is November 1st, 2017.  Applications can be emailed to Chris.Mettenbrink@state.co.us or can be submitted by mailed to:

Chris Mettenbrink

5222 Longs Peak St. 

Brighton, CO 80601

